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Bringing Learning to Life 

17th October 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Eastway Explorers – Fun on a Friday! 
 
We are very excited to tell you that from Friday 25th October, we will be starting to hold cooking 
sessions with our children. We are asking for a 50p contribution every week so that we can purchase 
the ingredients. 
 
This ties in really nicely with our Friday ‘Stay and Play sessions’ which start at 10.30am as the 
goodies will be ‘fresh out of the oven’ and ready for you to try!  
 
Please check out our ‘What’s On’ board located in the Family Centre entrance and place your vote 
for what we will cook first.  
 
The choices this week are ‘Tomato Spirals’ or ‘Katy’s Shortbread’. See the board for more details. 
 
We really hope that you can come along to our ‘Stay and Play’ sessions.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Grabe 
Eastway Explorers Room Lead 


